McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 9:27 AM

To: 'Mandi Walker'

Cc: Pickford, Katherine, EMNRD; Powell, Brandon, EMNRD; Vermersch, Amy H, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Ute Indians A 27 - 30-045-29863

| talked to David Brooks earlier about this application.
Based on Hearing Order R-11131, an administrative DHC is not required.
The Hearing Order approved the DHC, and did not place a timeline on the Hearing Order.

Therefore, your DHC application is dismissed.
Mike

Michael McMillan

1220 South St. Francis

Santa Fe, New Mexico
505-476-3448
Michael.mcmillan@state.nm.us

From: Mandi Walker <mwalker@hilcorp.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 3:49 PM

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD <Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us>

Cc: Pickford, Katherine, EMNRD <Katherine.Pickford@state.nm.us>; Powell, Brandon, EMNRD
<Brandon.Powell@state.nm.us>; Vermersch, Amy H, EMNRD <AmyH.Vermersch@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Ute Indians A 27 - 30-045-29863

Michael,

Attached please find the C-107A Application for the above mentioned well. Kate and Amy brought it to our attention
today that the previous operator had not filed a DHC for these 2 zones. We have perf'd the well, but have not turned it
to production, as we found this out today. We will wait to turn the well on pending your approval.

Please let me know if you need anything further for your review.

Thank you,

Mandi Walker

SJ North Operations/Regulatory Technician
Hilcorp Energy Company

505.324.5122

mwalker@hilcorp.com
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communication may be legally privileged. If the reader of this e-mail is not an intended recipient, you have received this e-mail in error and any review,
dissemination, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and
permanently delete the copy you received.

While all reasonable care has been taken to avoid the transmission of viruses, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that the onward transmission,
opening or use of this message and any attachments will not adversely affect its systems or data. No responsibility is accepted by the company in this regard and
the recipient should carry out such virus and other checks as it considers appropriate.



